
FAIRHOPE ALABAMA

QUAIL.CREEK GOLF COURSE

Hurricane Sally did extensive damage to the golf course. The Clubhouse has only
minor damage. The course is closed. Jeff and his crew are working diligently to
clear the golf course of approximately 130 plus downed trees. The goal is to open
the driving range first, then nine holes at a time. Please bear with us as the
situation is very fluid.

Due to the frequent closing of the golf course during September the book money
will be carried over until October 30th, 2020. You now have until October 30 to
use the credit on the books. Money won in September will now be posted in
November.

We will keep you informed as soon aswe know more concerning the phased re­
opening of the golf course.

The Grill will be open at 7 am Tuesday morning for food service.

The Clubhouse is open, so call the Pro Shop if you have questions.

Thank you for your patience

Brian Williamson


